CONSTRUCTIONLTD.
CONSTRUC;TION ACTIVITIES

Lakemount Road over Sumas River

ATTENTION RESIDENTS

EXPECT DELAYS

We are the Prime Contractor for the City of Abbotsford on their 2017 Bridge Maintenance Project.

The Lakemount Road site is located on Lakemount Road at the bridge over Sumas River.
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NOV2-9, 2017
24hrs/day

Lakemount bridge site

Work to be completed:
We will be replacing the timber wheelguard, timber rail posts, timber rail section and tightening

all existing rail post connections including side of deck. This will be a busy time in the
construction zone and we appreciate your help in keeping our workers safe by obeying all signs

and flaggers.
Your patience is appreciated.

Should you have any concerns please contact Dave @ 604.928.8733

Regards,

Dave Lammers,

Project Manager
Thank you for respecting construction zone speed limits and helping to keep our workers safe.




